Chebeague Pre-K News    -   February 1, 2008

Wow! February is here.  This means the year is half over!  We have learned so much and have so much more to do!  

Many children are talking about the constellations.  The Big Dipper in the north and Orion’s belt in the south are easy to see on clear nights.  This is a great time of year to observe the night sky.  On Chebeague we are lucky to have minimal light pollution.

Sally Ballard did a wonderful job supporting the children with their rainbow fish activity.  We are so appreciative of her time in the classroom on Mondays.  The children enjoyed their sandpaper letter sound works with Sam Birkett and Althea Dugliss.  This was evidenced by the children independently choosing these works  after their individual lessons. – see photo

New works presented at circle:

Language

· The letter sound “n” 
· Part to whole matching puzzle 
· New maze – the groundhog burrow
· Introduction to Jan Brett – our new author study
· Go Fish – Jan Brett animal images
Practical Life /Art

· Grinding egg shells – mortar and pestle

· Twisting – nuts and bolts

· Nutrition – milk and oil groups

· Protein puzzle

Math

· Jan Brett number matching 1-10

· Lizards sorting and number matching

Science 

· Fish – matching parts of words with words on a diagram.  

· Introduction to Reptiles 

· Reptile/not a reptile sorting

· Making the word reptile with the moveable alphabet

History

· Beatrice’s  birthday circle

· Ground hog day

 Cultural/Peace

· Introduction to Asia

· Universe to me peace circle – 8 nesting boxes that demonstrate how they are a part of the universe.

Music and movement

· Haydn’s Surprise symphony lesson reviewed fortissimo and pianissimo.

· We are listening to Bach at lunch

*Next week our new letter sound will be “k”. 

Calendar updates:

Tues. Feb 5 Trip to Island Commons 
Requests and Comments:
· If you can be a driver to, from or both ways to the Island Commons please let me know.  Leave school at 10:35 back at 11:20.  

· This month the children themselves are the featured peacemakers.  Look in your folders for a work for you to do with your child as time allows.  Please return this “personal map” on or before Thurs. Feb 7.
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 matching objects to their beginning sounds

Thank you for sharing your children.   Miss Nancy[image: image2.png]



